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August 20, 2021 

 

VIA EMAIL 

Harry Burgess 

Los Alamos County Manager 

1000 Central Ave, Suite 350 

Los Alamos, NM 87544 

lacmanager@lacnm.us  

 

Dear Mr. Burgess: 

 

This letter serves to advise you that the Local Driving While Intoxicated (LDWI) Grant Agreement No. 

21-D-G-16 is hereby formally closed.     

 

The closeout of this Grant Agreement is based on the following: 

 

1) Our review and approval of the final report and other related items required for closeout. 

2) Our review and approval of the final reimbursement request and financial status report. 

3) Release of final ACH 3001076103 in the amount of $610.00. 

 

Our records indicate the Grant Agreement is complete and $0.00 reverted to the LDWI Grant Fund.   

 

You are also reminded that all records related to this Grant Agreement must be held by following the 

retention rules.   

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact April Marie Moya, LDWI Program 

Manager at April.Salazar2@state.nm.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Julie M. Krupcale, Bureau Chief 

Local Government Division  

 

cc: Donna Casados, Los Alamos County DWI Coordinator 
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